Clipper Pennant safety bulletin
published

News story

Safety warning issued following a fatal crushing injury to a crewman on the
upper vehicle deck of a roll-on roll-off ferry during cargo loading
operations.

Our safety bulletin based on the initial findings of the investigation into
the fatal accident on board the ro-ro ferry Clipper Pennant while alongside
in Liverpool, England on 20 July 2021, is now published.
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